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                   Policy NEW 
 

 
ILLINOIS MATHEMATICS AND SCIENCE ACADEMY 

 
SECTION G 

PERSONNEL 
 
 
ELECTRONIC COMMUNICATIONS WITH STUDENTS 
 
Academy employees who use personal technology and social media shall maintain the 
high standards for appropriate school relationships expected by the Board of Trustees 
and addressed specifically in the Academy’s “Expectations for Communicating 
Electronically with Students” guidelines.      
 
On a regular basis, the President/designee will review these expectations, approve any 
changes as necessary, and provide staff with a copy and reminder of the importance of 
adhering to the guidelines.  Employees who violate these guidelines will be subject to 
disciplinary action up to and including termination of employment.   
 
 
       ADOPTED:    


